Pat Sweetsir resigns
from Tanana Chiefs

Tanana Chiefs Conference,
Inc., (TCC) President Alfred R.
Ketzler - announced that Pat
Sweetsir has tendered his re-
signation as Treasurer of TCC,
effective March 18, 1977.

President Ketzler expressed
his appreciation for the 3 years
of service Sweetsir provided to
the Tanana Chiefs Conference as
Treasurer and stated, “Pat’s
integrity, understanding of the
issues facing the Native people,
and leadership has been and will

continue to be an example for
all of us involved with TCC.”
Ketzler also announced that
the TCC Executive Board will
meet on April 22, 1977 in
Fairbanks to consider a replace-
ment. All interested persons
should contact the Tanana
Chiefs by 4-21-77. To be consid-
ered you must be a member of a
member village and eligible to
serve, but not necessarily serv-
ing as a director of a memeber



